
December 2023 
Important Dates:   

 
Dec. 7—Report Cards Sent Home 

Dec.8— PLC Day– No School 

Dec. 21—Locker Clean Up 

Dec. 20—Christmas / Band Con-
cert @  6:30 pm 

Dec. 22—Christmas Dinner 11:30 
am  

 

Christmas Break—Dec. 25—Jan. 7 

 

Jan. 8—School Begins 

Jan.31—New Semester Begins 

 

 

Are you tired of sending lunch money or 

making lunches for your child?  Glen Avon 

has $25 Snack Bar punch cards available 

for purchase online or at the office. Your 

child can either carry their own card or leave 

it safely in the snack bar for convenience. 



Basketball:   

Tryouts started on Nov. 27th and         

practices will begin for Senior Girls and 

Senior Boys on Mondays and Wednesdays 

on Dec. 4.  JV basketball teams will begin    

practices on Tuesday, Dec. 5th.  

Volleyball:  

Our girls ranked 1st in the league leading up 

to the SPAA     championship.  They played 

hard all day which led to them taking home 

the SPAA Championship Banner. Way to go 

Panthers!    The Glen Avon boys finished well 

and played hard. Good job boys!!  We  wish 

all the players the best of luck next volleyball 

season!  Thank you, Mrs. Randall,              

Ms. Deschamps, Ms. Warholik, and Mrs. Car-

dinal for coaching these vibrant athletes 

throughout a great season! 



SCHOOL FEES 

Just a reminder that all 

school fees are now due. You 

can remit payment online via: 

 https://sperd.schoolcashonline.com/ 

or  

You are welcome to pay 

school fees in the office. Also 

shop project fees are due as 

well.  



 












